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Ames Construction has applied for a sound level variance to allow for

24 hour per day road construction, such as, bridge demolition, bridge
construction, ramp work, sound wall construction and the addition of
High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes along Interstate 35E from
February 20, 2014 to November 1, 2014. All bridge demolition work will
occur on a weekend starting on a Friday at 10:00 PM and will be
completed on or before 5:00 PM Monday. During this time period, I-35E
will be closed to traffic during demolition. The demolition of two bridges
(Arlington Avenue and Wheelock Parkway) is scheduled to begin on
Friday, February 28, 2014. Two other bridges (Larpenteur Avenue and
the Gateway Trail) are scheduled for demolition beginning Friday, May
9, 2014. Dates may change due to weather or construction delays. The
Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) is recommending that the
occupants of property located within 400 feet of a bridge demolition site
be notified by the contractor at least 48 hours before the start of any
bridge demolition. DSI is also recommending that Ames Construction
be granted up to thirty (30) overnight elevated noise shifts, for overnight
work that is expected to create excessive noise. A 48 hour notice would

also be required.
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